
Bachelor of Business Administration International Program 

Faculty of Commerce and Accountancy Chulalongkorn University 

Announcement on Final Selected Applicants for Admission 

Academic Year 2022 (First round) for 

International students (non-holders of the Thai passport) 

or Thai students (who are holders of duo passports) 

The selection process for the admission to the Bachelor of Business Administration 

(International Program), Faculty of Commerce and Accountancy of the Academic Year 

2022 for International students (non-holders of the Thai passport) or Thai students 

(who are holders of duo passports) has been completed. 

Faculty of Commerce and Accountancy would like to announce 10 final 

selected applicants to the Bachelor of Business Administration (International Program), 

Faculty of Commerce and Accountancy for the Academic Year 2022 for International 

students (non-holders of the Thai passport) or Thai students (who are holders of duo 

passports) (as per Appendix). It is mandatory for the selected applicants to the BBA 

Program as per Appendix must confirm their decision for enrollment online at 

https://admission-bba.acc.chula.ac.th/FrontEnd/Admission/Lo�in.aspx from February 

28th - March 3rd
. 2022 (within 12.00 hrs.) with the payment slip for the confirmation 

fee of Baht 50,000. 

Refunds cannot be made in any case. Failure to do so will result in official 

rejection from the Program. 

Announced on February 24, 2022 

Dean, Faculty of Commerce and Accountancy 

Chulalongkorn University 

https://admission-bba.acc.chula.ac.th/FrontEnd/Admission/Login.aspx



